
Message	about	Newsletter	
Welcome	to	the	first	newsletter	of	the	upcoming	art	club	
season.	This	season	is	rather	special.		We	are	approaching	our	
60th	year	of	being	an	art	community	that	meets	socially,	and	
shares	our	passion	with	the	public	by	hosting	art	shows	at	
various	locations.	

	Rosemarie	Manson	will	be	sending	out	the	monthly	
information	for	our	art	club.  A	big	thank	you	to	Beth	from	all	
of	us	for	the	amazing	newsletters	she	provided	the	club	during	
her	years	of	service.	

Look	for	a	monthly	message	from	our	newly	elected	President,	
Ann	Bianchi,	in	this	spot.	We	would	also	like	to	publish	any	art	
related	information	that	you	would	like	to	share	with	the	
membership.		Any	information	that	you	would	like	to	share	
will	be	due	by	the	20th	of	the	month	for	the	following	
newsletter.		In	addition,	we	will	spotlight	an	Artist	of	the	
Month.		If	you	would	like	to	have	a	piece	published,	it,	too,	
must	be	in	by	the	20th.		Also,	include	a	short	bio,	thoughts,	or	
description	of	your	process	done	in	the	painting,	photo,	etc.	

	

 
 
  
 
   

 
Aliquam sed eros | Nulla facilisi | Lorem vitae elit 

 

General	
Information	

	
We	meet	at	7pm	on	
the	first	Tuesday	of	
month,	except	for	

July,	August,	
December	&	January	

at	
		

The	First	Baptist	
Church	Hall,		
30	Pierce	Street,	East	
Greenwich,	RI	02818		

	
	

All	are	
welcome!!!			



	

	
	

 

Officers	and	Committees		
	
President:	Ann	E.	Bianchi,	annbww@cox.net	
	
	Vice	President:	Jeannine	Anderson,	imjeannine@yahoo.com	
	 	 	 										
Treasurer:	Ronald	Joseph,	rpjoseph@hotmail.com	
	
Financial	Secretary:	Nancy	Nielsen,	nwnielsen@gmail.com	
	 	 	 								
Corresponding	and	Recording	Secretary:		 	 	
	 																							Nancy	Moretti,	nmisfk@aol.com	
Publicity:	Tom	Dundin,	tomdundin@dundin.com	 	
	 	 	 	 	
Website:	Sharon	Eisman	
																	sharon@star-designs.com	
	
Art	Shows/Exhibits:	Jeanine	Anderson	
	 	 	 	 	
Programs:	Aileen	Quinn,	Tom	Dundin	
	 	 	aileenmquinn@icloud.com	
	 	 	tomdundin@dundin.com	
Membership:	Rosemarie	Manson		 	 	 	 					

rosemariemanson@me.com	
Newsletter:	Rosemarie	Manson	
	 	 			
Scholarship:	Anna	Sullivan,	annarosesullivan@juno.com	 																								
	 											June	Flori,	junefrances@verizon.net	
	
Sunshine:	Rita	Williams,	paintingsbyrita@aol.com	 									
	
Hospitality:	uncertain	at	this	time		
	
Directors:	Debbie	Calabro,	debbiecalabro1@gmail.com	
	 								Joyce	Neville,	mneville0948@gmail.com	

		 									Nancy	Moretti,	nmisfk@aol.com	

Diane	Brown: 
Wax	and	Oil	painting	 

Dan	Lake:		
Paintings	and	Processes	 

Thank	you	to	our	members	who	have	
offered	to	bring	in	‘goodies’	for	us	to	share.	
	
September:	J.Anderson,	N.Moretti,		
	 							I.	Sanderson,	I.		Luchka										
October:	M.Lilly,	R.Manson,	D.Calabro,		
	 			D.Bergeron																								
November:	L.Eastman,	P.Rivelli,	B.Silva,		
	 								I.Luchka	
December:	We	invite	all	members	to	bring	
in	something	for	our	holiday	celebration.	



 
 

 

		Artist	of	the	Month	
Ann	Bianchi	

 

	
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Announcing	our	Annual	Show	
	

November	2018	at	Cranston	Library	
Details	to	Follow	

	

CHELSEA,	in	oils	
	
Pets	give	us	comfort	and	protection.	They	love	us	
unconditionally	and	speak	to	us	in	their	own	
language.	They	are	our	forever	true	friends...they	
are	our	therapy. 
	


